
-end- 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE          Oct. 26, 2015 
Board of Elections 
Contact: Terri Robertson, Director 
Telephone: 910-678-7733 
E-mail: trobertson@co.cumberland.nc.us 

 
Calls About Polling Site Changes Not From Board of Elections 

 
FAYETTEVILLE – The Cumberland County Board of Elections is not calling voters about changed polling site 
locations for the Nov. 3 municipal election. 
 
Director Terri Robertson said the Board of Elections does not call voters with such information. The board will 
notify voters by mailing letters and through advertisements in newspapers, but not phone calls. 
 
The Board of Elections is located at 227 Fountainhead Lane in the E. Newton Smith Center. Regular hours are 8 
a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Friday.  
 
For more information and for links to voter information, the polling place finder and the N.C. Board of 
Elections, go to co.cumberland.nc.us/elections or call 910-678-7733.  
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